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Faculty Senate Receives Chancellor’s
Draft of New Tenure Document

Citing constraints
of time, Chancellor
William E. Highsmith
distributed copies of
his draft of a new
faculty tenure docu-
ment to the Faculty
Senate at a special
meeting, Tuesday Nov.
4.

Dr. Highsmith said
the document was a
"combination of the
acceptable portions"
of previous tenure
documents drafted by
various committees.
The Chancellor said
the statement should
only be considered
advisory until appro-
ved by UNC-A's Board
of Trustees and then
the Board of Govern-
ors.

Highsmith addres-
sed 18 members of the
Faculty Senate and
several guests at a
meeting called to or-
der by Faculty Senate
Chairman Shirley
Browning at 4:10. The
Chancellor said that
UNC-A has been working
on a tenure document
since 1973. A state-
ment was approved in
December of that year
but the Board of Gov-
ernors requested new
statements from all
16 campuses in light
of their new Code, a-

dopted in July of 1975.

An ad hoc faculty
committee had been
working on a new
statement until last
week. According to
the committee's chair-

man, Dr. Phil Walker,
the committee's re-
port was given to the
Chancellor Oct. 16.
Monday, Oct. 27, the
Chancellor disbanded
the committee, saying
the committee report
was "not satisfactory"
and "not in compli-
ance" with guidelines
set by the General
Administration in
Chapel Hill and the
Code.

The Chancellor dis-
tributed his new doc-
ument requesting sug-
gestions from the full
faculty. He said he
is looking "for opp-
ortunities of improve-
ment" from the faculty
When asked whether
the faculty is in a
position to approve

or disapprove the doc-
ument, or "will you
do as you see fit",
Dr. Highsmith said he
will do "as I see
best."

The tenure docu-
ment consists of the
regulations regard-
ing reappointment,
oromotion, and the
granting of tenure to
faculty. The Chancel-
lor said the document
provides "for adequate
and proper faculty par-
ticipation."

The document was to
be distributed to the
full faculty Wednesday,
Nov. 5. It will be ap-
proved by the Board of
Trustees Nov. 26, and
presented to the admin-
istration in Chapel
Hill by Dec. 15.

Who’s Who Recipients Involved In a Variety of Activities

High , she has worked
on UNCA's NSF study
of strip mining.

Miss Karen E. Bu-
chanan. a senior psy-
chology major, from
Charoltte. A grad-
uate of Charlotte's
Independence High,
she is the daughter
of Mr. and Mrs. James
D. Buchanan and has
been active in her ac-
ademic area as well
as serving as a dorm-
itory proctor.

Miss Vicki Dianne
Cassada of Asheville,
a junior chemistry ma-
Jjor and daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. Norman
M. Cassada of 6 Fern-
cliff Dr. A graduate
of A. C. Reynolds
High School, she too
was a member of the
UNCA study team inves-
tigating area strip
mining practices un-
der an ‘NSF study
grant.

William Johnson
Cathey III of Rosman,
a senior history ma-
jor and son of Mr.
and Mrs. William J.
Cathey Jr. of Rosman.
A graduate of Rosman
High School, he is
past president of
Phi Alpha Theta honor
society in history,
was active in the Bi-
centennial observance
of the Battle of Lex-
ington at UNCA last
April and is a member
of the Student Senate.

Miss Eleanor Page
Daniel of Jackson-%"
ville, Fla., a junior
literature major.

The daughter of Mr.
and Mrs. J. J. Daniel,
she is a graduate of

Bartram School in
Jacksonville and has
been active in her ac-
ademic area.

Miss Mary Eliza-
beth Davidson of Sky-
land, a senior drama
major. A graduate of
T. C. Roberson High
School, she is the
daughter of Mr. and
Mrs. T. W. Davidson
of Skyland. Miss
Davidson has been ac-
tive in Theatre UNC-
Asheville and Ashe-
ville Youth Theatre
productions.

Miss Leslie Lynn
Deane of Winston-Sal-
em, a senior history
major. A graduate of
R. J. Reynolds High
School in Winston-
Salem, she is the
daughter of Mr. and
Mrs. Clive Deane and
is a past editor of
the campus newspaper,
the Ridgerunner. She
also is president of
Phi Alpha Theta honor
society in history.

Mrs. Charlotte
Egerton Erwin of 51
Lawrence P1., Ashe-
ville, and formerly of
Durham where she at-
tended high school. A
senior literature ma-
jor, she is the wife
of James P. Erwin Jr.
and has been active in
her major area.

Mrs. Gail Kerrison
Felkel, a senior psy-
chology major, of 31
Mitchell Ave., Ashe-
ville. She is a grad-
uate of Asheville High
School and the daugh-
ter of Mrs. Mildred F.

Kerrison of Camden,
S. C., and the wife of
Terry Felkel of Ashe-

ville. Mrs. Felkel
has been active in her
area of academic con-
centration.

Eddy Dean Hamlin of
99 Brickyard Rd.,
Asheville, a junior
psychology major. A
graduate of Erwin High,
he is the son of Mr.
and Mrs. Reuben Hamlin
and the husband of Mrs.
Patricia D. Hamlin.
His activities have
been in his academic
area.

Miss Sheila Frances
Hannan of 45 Melrose
Ave., Asheville, a
junior biology major.
The daugnter of Will-
jam A. Hannan of Ashe-
ville, she is a grad-
uate of St. Genevieve-
of-the-Pines and serv-
ed as finance commis-
sioner of Student Gov-
ernment.

William Meritte
Holton of 109 Bear
Creek Ln., a senior
management major. Hol-
ton, son of Mrs. H. L.
Holton of Statesville,
is a graduate of
Statesville High. He
is the husband of Mrs.
Barbara J. Holton and
has been active in
the Veterans Assn.
and Photo Club as well
as in his academic
area.

Mrs, Joan Mallory
Lance of Asheville Rt.
5, a senior psychology
major. A graduate of
Valley Springs High
School, she is the
wife of Joseph M.
Lance and has been ac-
tive in her major
area.

Miss Donna Virgin-
ia Miseyko of 34

Spring Forest Cr.,
Asheville, a senior
psychology major. A
graduate of Granada
Hills, Calif., High,
she is the daughter

of Mr. and Mrs. George
Miseyko of Asheville

and has been active in
her academic area.

Ronald James Parker
of Weaverville Rt. 1,
a senior physics ma-
jor. A graduate of
North Buncombe, he is
the son of Mr. and
Mrs. James Parker of
Weaverville Rt. 1.
Throughout his studies,
Parker has been active
in UNCA's computer cen-
ter and its work with
area high schools.

Mrs. Mary Lee Siler
Ransmeier of Candler
Rt. 1, a junior bio-
logy major. Mrs. Ran-
smeier, the daughter
of Mr. and Mrs. T. W.
Siler of 26 Bucking-
ham Ct., and the wife
of Joseph Starnes
Ransmeier, is an
Asheville High grad-
uate. She took part
in UNCA's NSF-spon-
sored study of area
strip mining.

David Stearns
Ramseur of Newland, a
senior politicial
science major. A
graduate of Avery
County High School, he
is the son of Mr. and
Mrs. Joe Ramseur of
Newland. Ramseur is
editor of the Ridge-
runner, campus news-
paper, and has served
as vice president of
Student Government
and parliamentarian of
the N. C. Assn. of
Student Governments.

Solar Outhouse
Works Well

(CPS)--The world's
first solar-powered
outhouse was installed
recently near the
northeast entrance of
Yellowstone National
Park. The installa-
tion uses electricity
produced by the sun to
run the pumps that
flush the toilets.

Although the out-
house looks 1ike any
park privy at first
glance, more than 1500
solar cells are housed
in a pair of panels 12
1/2 feet long by 3
feet high.

The Forest Service
picked the panels be-
cause they were less
expensive than running
a2 power line to the
isolated outhouse
perched on a 9190 foot
overlook.
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Miss Jacqueline
Jo Stephensén of Grace-
lyn Garden Apts., a
senior classics and
political science ma-
jor. Miss Stephenson
is the daughter of
Mrs. Myrtle S. Brink-
ley of Asheville and
is a graduate of Ashe-
ville High. She is
serving her second
term as editor of the
Summit, UNCA's year-
book.

James Russell Var-
ner of Bryson City,
a junior psychology
major. He is a grad-
uate of Swain County
High School and the
son of Mrs. Norma
Jean Varner of Bryson
City. Varner has
been active in both
the NSF studies of
Pigeon River pollu-
tion and reclamation
of strip mining areas.

laniel A. Wardin of
42 Fulton St., Ashe-
ville, a senior psy-
chology major. A
graduate of Hemlock,
Mich., High School,
he is the son of Mr.
and Mrs. Carl Wardin
and the husband of
Mrs. Ellen Wardin.
Wardin has been ac-
tive in his academic
area of concentration.

Lawson Stowe War-
ren of Gastonia, a
senior history major.
A graduate of Ashbrook
High School, he is the
son of Mr. and Mrs.
L. S. Warren of Gas-
tonia. Warren was
active in setting up
the campus radio sta-
tion, WUNF-FM, and now
serves as station man-
ager.




